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YEAR 13 PSHE 

 

This year, to make PSHE lessons 

more relevant for year 13           

students, we have arranged for 

a variety of speakers to come in.  

For this term we have included 

the NHS wellbeing team to talk 

about exam stress, a member of 

a political party, The Alcohol 

Education Trust,  MIND and the 

Samaritans. If students have a 

particular topic they would like 

covered, please see Mrs Beels 

and she will try to arrange it.  

 

Welcome to the first edition of the Westfield Academy  Sixth Form Bulletin.  This will be sent out to you  

once every month to keep you updated with what is happening in Sixth Form.  Our Year 12  students 

are now very  settled and have  generally made a great start  to the academic year.  Weõve welcomed 

a number of new students who have  chosen us for Sixth Form, especially within our ever expanding 

Football Academy.  This is a very important year for year 13 who have recently completed their UCAS  

examinations and are now working hard in preparation for their summer examinations. 

The internal deadline for UCAS applications is 

Friday 29th November. By this time, students 

should have submitted their personal               

statements and completed the personal  

details  section of the application process. 

They will need at this point to have made their 

course and university choices. 

WESTFIELD FOOTBALL ACADEMY 

 

We have already started our   

recruitment process for the 2020        

Intake. Thirty five potential          

candidates turned up for our first 

trial. 

 

A huge well done to the four boys 

who were invited to take part in the South Rep trials, Tom 

Kennard, Cameron Steele, Eric Negraru and Sebastian 

Drozd. Huge congratulations to Eric and Sebastian who were 

then selected to attend the National Trials which will be held 

at the England training ground. 

EPQ (Extended Project Qualification) 

Last year we introduced the opportunity for students to work towards the EPQ  

Qualification which is equivalent to half an A level. This year, many of our year 12        

students have been keen to start this coursework based qualification where they choose 

a topic of interest to base their project on. Ms Kennedy, the Head of Year 12, has been 

most impressed with their enthusiasm and choice of topics.  
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A group of our Sixth Form students will be joining students 

from Watford Grammar School for Boys tomorrow to meet 

local Politicians from the three main parties.  

 

They will join a debate and have the opportunity to put their 

points across about the forthcoming  elections.  

Last week, we took 49 students 

from year 12 and 13 to the 

Skills London event at the Excel 

Centre.  

They had the opportunity to visit  

hundreds of stands and talk to 

experts from universities,     

training  providers and           

employers. 

The range of exhibitors was vast 

and included the health sector, 

public services, finance,  

Construction and the forces. 

The students came home with 

lots of information about         

apprenticeships  and university 

which we hope will help them 

make their choices for life after 

Sixth Form. 



DUKE OF EDINBURGH AWARD 

Congratulations to the Year 13 students who have recently successfully     

completed their Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Award. They worked really hard 

completing the award which included a hike, overnight camp, learning a new 

skill and volunteering for a good cause. We hope that the students will now go 

on to complete their Silver Award. 


